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Clubs at Victoria Junior School

New clubs letters will be sent out for the Summer term once we

return after the Easter Break.
There are still spaces at our external provider clubs - Speak Like a

Native and Jam Coding.  Please see the flyers attached to this email
for more information.

The day we are able to reward the children who have earnt merits
is always an exciting one. 

Pupils earn merits for displaying the school’s core values of
fulfilment, curiosity, compassion, kindness, honesty and problem

solving and Mrs. Begum has been busy helping children choose
what they would like to take as a prize.

Children also get their name added to a lottery at the end of the
year where the named child picked at random gets rewarded with

a bigger prize.
In other news, from Thursday, 20th April, we will no longer be
selling school uniform via the office.  Branded uniform will be

available to purchase from School Bells in Ashford. 
From everyone at Victoria Junior School, we wish all a lovely break

and look forward to working with you in the summer term,
starting on Monday, 17th April. 



Merit Prizes

Here are some of
the prizes that are

on offer! 






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Eco News

Victoria Junior School is taking
part in The Big Battery Hunt!

Over the Easter break, VJS is
holding a competition to see which
phase (Lower or Upper) can collect
the most batteries to be recycled. 

We would like you to bring these
into school on Monday, 17th April
to either Mrs Ahmed in Beech Class
or Miss Ubhi in Holly Class.






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Curriculum News

The Leaver’s Hoodie deadline for Year 6 has been extended. 
Payments and orders must be placed by Wednesday, 26th

April. 



Year 6 Leaver's Hoodies

Take a look at these
fantastic

Rainforest Projects
from Beech Class!


